
Agreed Report from Board of Management Meeting  

Thursday 23rd January 2020 at 4pm 

 Carol Service planned for before Christmas was cancelled as a mark of respect to the 

O’Connell family.  

 The school was notified of a WSE-MLL that would commence the week beginning 3rd 

February 2020.  

 Offers of first year places for 2020-21 were posted on 13th January and replies were 

due back by Monday 27th Jan 2020.  

 Claire Sammon was covering for Fiona McNiff who has gone on maternity leave.  

 Building work was 2 weeks behind schedule. 

 The following policies were ratified:  

o SEN - Special Educational Needs Policy.  

o Well-being Policy. 

o Guidance Plan.  

o Anti-Bullying Policy was reviewed, checklist and annual review was completed. 

o The Board was informed of the new fire drill procedures in place. 

o There is a draft policy being prepared on Safety, Health & Welfare at Work.  

o There is a draft policy being prepared on Whole School Inclusion.   

 The Child Protection Oversight Report was completed.  

 Recommendations from the Business subject inspection report were shared with all 

staff at the staff meeting on 4th Dec 2019 and all subject departments were planning 

to integrate the positive recommendations in their subject department plans.  

 Condolences were expressed to the families of the late Gerry O’Connell, Pat Mullaney, 

Rose McDonagh and Pat Groarke.  

 

 

 


